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CHANGE OF AUDITOR

New World Cobalt Limited (ASX:NWC) advises that, following the receipt of shareholder approval and
consent from the Australian Securities and Investments Commission for the resignation of its current
auditor (HLB Mann Judd), the Company has appointed Stantons International Audit and Consulting
Pty Ltd as auditor of the Company.
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